
 

 

         Friday 13 May 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Yr 6 children, 
 
As you will have been aware your children have been taking their SATs this week.  I know 
that the children have enjoyed having breakfast together each morning and this has 
supported them before going into each test. 
 
I wanted to write to you on behalf of all the staff to say how impressed we have been with the 
children’s attitude during this week.  They have remained positive and conducted themselves 
admirably.  I am very proud of them all and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
 
   


